   WELLS BRANCH COMMUNITY LIBRARY DISTRICT 
Notice of Quorum

Saturday, October 4, 2025 at 4pm

TO: THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE WELLS BRANCH COMMUNITY LIBRARY DISTRICT AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS: 
Notice is hereby given that  a quorum of the Board of Trustees of the Wells Branch Community Library District may be present at the library at 4pm on  October 4, 2025 to celebrate the beginning of a renovation project with the community.  No board action  or minutes will be taken and no deliverables assigned by the trustees.  
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Abigail Joffrain
President, Board of Trustees 

